
The School Council arranged for a food drive to collect food for people 
who need help in our community.   

On Monday 16th May all the children in school brought donations of 
food which the School Council packed into bags.  We filled 7 bags for 
life.  Mrs Fagan then took the donations to Food 4 U at The Venue in 
Stanley.   

Local people can use vouchers to collect food from our local food bank 
when they need it most.  Each person is given food that will last them 
for three days.   

 

 

Our food donations weighed 48.62 kg 

This will feed 6 people for three days. 

What an amazing thing the School Council and the families of South 
Stanley Infant and Nursery School have achieved.   

We are VERY proud and thankful for everyone’s efforts. 


